Friday, May 18, 2012

From: qu W. Anderson

To: Jemmifer A. Steele
Hewitt Real Estate
2078 South Sixih Street
Indiana, PA 15701

Dear Jennifer,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all your help ﬁndmg OUr New property
in Rochester Mills. I truly appreciate all of your efforts and persistence in finding just the
right property.

You provided outstanding service in finding and showing prospective properties and

through the entire purchasing process. 1 am glad to have the opporiunity to work with
you and would recommend you to anyone looking for real estate in your area.

Sincerely,

UL

Roy W. Anderson



